
From: CC DCRI Notifications (DO NOT REPLY) <CCDCRINotificationsDONOTREPLY@cc.nih.gov> 
Sent: [DATE]
Subject: Got feedback? Please take the 2022 CRIS Satisfaction Survey

The Department of Clinical Research Informatics (DCRI) asks that you please take a moment to
complete the annual CRIS Satisfaction Survey.

 
The survey will take 10 minutes.

Please complete by [DATE]. 

 
Your input is important to us!  

We have made numerous changes to CRIS (our electronic health record) based on your
feedback from past surveys, help desk calls, CRIS Suggestion box and requests.

 

We look forward to continue to improve our services.

Select the icon below to begin the CRIS User Satisfaction Survey:
 

 
For questions about this survey, contact Minnie Raju at rajum@cc.nih.gov.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Jon Walter McKeeby, D.Sc. 
Chief Information Officer (CIO)
Department of Clinical Research Informatics
NIH Clinical Center
Phone (301) 496-3826
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